
Dear   Parent   or   Guardian:  
 
Our   district   is   required   to   provide   information   that   according   to   the   Every   Student   Succeeds   Act   of  
2015   (ESSA),   you   have   the   right   to   know   and   upon   your   request,   our   district   is   required   to   provide   to  
you   in   a   timely   manner,   the   following   information:   
 
Whether   your   student’s   teacher   has   met   State   quali�ication   and   licensing   criteria   for   the   grade   levels  
and   subject   areas   in   which   the   teacher   provides   instruction.  
 
Whether   your   student’s   teacher   is   teaching   under   emergency   or   other   provisional   status   through  
which   State   quali�ication   or   licensing   criteria   have   been   waived.   
 
Whether   your   student’s   teacher   is   teaching   in   the   �ield   of   discipline   of   the   certi�ication   of   the   teacher.   
 
Whether   your   child   is   provided   services   by   paraprofessionals   and,   if   so,   their   quali�ications.   
 
In   addition   to   the   information   that   parents   may   request,   a   building   receiving   Title   I.A   funds   must  
provide   to   each   individual   parent:   
 
Information   on   the   level   of   achievement   and   academic   growth   of   your   student,   if   applicable   and  
available,   on   each   of   the   State   academic   assessments   required   under   Title   I.A.   
 
Access   to   district   and   building   report   cards   for   parents   and   community   members   are   available   on   the  
district   website   under   the   Central   Of�ice   tab.   
 
Timely   notice   that   your   student   has   been   assigned,   or   has   been   taught   for   4   or   more   consecutive  
weeks   by,   a   teacher   who   has   not   met   applicable   State   certi�ication   or   licensure   requirements   at   the  
grade   level   and   subject   area   in   which   the   teacher   has   been   assigned.   
 
Policies   and   procedures   are   in   place   to   remove   barriers   for   homeless   students   to   enroll.   Educational  
rights   for   homeless   students   are   available   at   each   school   or   the   Central   Of�ice.  
 
If			you			have			questions			they			should			be			directed			to			Susan			New,			Assistant			Director			Federal			Programs,			620-783-4499		
ext.			1201.			


